
 
  
“The Feather”, our Aboriginal Learning memo, keeps you up-to-date on 
events and news related to our department. Submissions are accepted 
(kerins_l@surreyschools.ca) up to noon on the previous Friday.   
   
  
Orange Shirt Day – Wednesday, Sept 30th 
A package with background information as well as some suggested classroom activities has been 
put together by Aboriginal Learning. (http://bit.ly/OSDactivities) Please tweet any artwork or 
plans you’d like to share using the hashtag #sd36AbEd and #orangeshirtday.  
 
 
Seventh Generation Club Planners 
We have some additional “Seventh Generation Club Planners” for Indigenous students if 
ACYCWs want to use them with their students this year. They would have to run the Seventh 
Generation Club that goes along with the planners. Here is the link to more information. 
 
Please email Nikki Scott with any practical questions.  (You may need to modify the activities of 
the club to conform to COVID.) Copies are at DEC – please arrange with Lisa for delivery. 
 
 
Deadline Extended to Friday, October 9th - Nominate an Indigenous Athlete! 
There are currently only four applicants from the Fraser Region for the Premier's Awards. 
PLEASE consider nominating an amazing athlete for this award! The deadline has been 
extended to Friday, October 9th.  Here is the The Regional Nomination form.   Click here to find 
out more about the Premier’s Awards. 
   
 
=================================  
 
Gordon Powell 
Twitter: @gordonpowell   hashtag: #sd36AbEd 
Blog: http://sharedteachings.blogspot.ca/ 
AbEd Weebly: http://aboriginalresourcesforteachers.weebly.com/ 
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